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I am a professional property manager and own residential property as investments.  

Over the past four years, that the increasing prevalence of rent control and 

landlord/tenant regulations has decreased the number of investors wanting to rent 

out their homes - especially in Portland.  This goes against the need for more 

affordable housing to combat our housing crisis.  Please don't make things worse by 

passing this bill! 


